
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
June 6, 2018 
 
 
Dr. Dermot Kelleher 
Dean, Faculty of Medicine       via email 
317 - 2194 Health Sciences Mall 
Vancouver, BC Canada V6T 1Z3  
 
 
Dear Dean Kelleher, 
 
Re: Response to Dean’s Letter dated January 18, 2018 

We thank you for your response to our separate recommendation regarding general 
compensation. We value your statement of appreciation of Clinical Faculty’s efforts and 
contributions in training the next generation of our doctors. 

We are, however, disappointed in the continuing lack of progress on teaching rates despite the 
risk of reduced teaching time and commitment by Clinical Faculty identified in the 2017 survey. 
Compensation is an area that needs to be addressed.  We feel we must reiterate our 
recommendation for regular annual increases to teaching rates for reasons set out in our June 
13, 2017 letter. 

We very much value the collaborative relationship between Doctors of BC and the Faculty of 
Medicine, and we hope our continued collaboration will result in meaningful progress on this 
matter of mutual interest.  We appreciate your willingness and commitment to raise the issue of 
compensation and related issues with the relevant Ministries. 

We look forward to continue working with the Faculty of Medicine. 

Sincerely, 

       

        
             
Dr. Karin Blouw  Dr. Suresh Tulsiani   Dr. David Wensley 
CFWG Representative CFWG Representative   CFWG Representative 
Doctors of BC              Doctors of BC               Doctors of BC 
 
cc: Dr. Gurdeep Parhar – CFWG Co-chair, Faculty of Medicine, UBC 
      Mr. Allan Seckel – CEO, Doctors of BC 
      Ms. Deanna Mayhew – CFWG Representative, Doctors of BC 


